





















































14.3 Councillor T. Lennox-Zepp - Best Western Hotel Compliance

14 .4

14.5

14.6

14.7

Has the below City Council Motion from its meeting of October 16, 2017 been
complied with:

% That a $700,000 Cash Grant be provided to the Developer of the Best
Western Hotel for the property located at 313 - 38" Street West, legally
described as Parcel E, Plan No. 75PA17321, Extension 0, on the first day
the development is officially opened for business, under the following
conditions:

a. Developer has paid in full, all required permits, levies, fees and
infrastructure charges, such as Water, Sanitary Sewer, Storm
Sewer, Curb, Gutter and Asphalt, regarding the development; and,

b. The Development Permit is approved; and,

2. That the property taxes be levied on the property beginning the first day
the development is officially opened for business.

Councillor B. Edwards - Disposal of Alarm Panels and Devices

Where can local alarm companies properly dispose of and/or recycle large loads
of alarm panels and devices without putting them in a garbage can, which is
disposed of in the regular garbage to the landfill. A local alarm company was
advised by The City that these types of products are not accepted at the landfill,
and Sarcan also refused the products.

Councillor T. Zurakowski - Lane Swimming at Marion Aquatics

Could the Community Services Department review adding a daily or three (3)
times per week lane swimming at Marion Aquatics for after the work day.

Councillor T. Zurakowski - Snow Ridge Removal on 22"¢ Street

Could the Public Works Department consider Snow Ridge Removal on 22™
Street between 6™ Avenue West and 6" Avenue East to widen the street.

Councillor T. Zurakowski - Thinning Green Belt North of 19t" Street

Is The City planning to thin the green belt that runs north of 19" Street East and
19" Street West.
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14.8

15.

15.1

0097.

16.

16.1

17.
18.

Councillor T. Zurakowski - Hiring Local Policy
Does The City have a Hire Local Policy.

Mayor G. Dionne, in the responding to the Inquiry, indicated a review is currently
being undertaken and a report will be coming forward shortly.

INQUIRY RESPONSES

January 27, 2020 City Council Meeting Inquiry Responses (INQ 20-2)

Moved by: Councillor T. Lennox-Zepp
Seconded by: Councillor C. Miller

That INQ 20-2 be received as information and filed.

CARRIED

NOTICE OF MOTION

Mayor G. Dionne - Ward Boundary Changes - Notice to Residents

g That the City Clerk’s Office prepare a Notice to be mailed out along with
the Tax Bills to all residents of Prince Albert advising them of the ward
boundary changes, including background on why the changes were made;
and,

2. That the Notice shall be double-sided, in colour, and include a map which

shows the old ward boundaries versus the new ward boundaries with any
changes in wards to be marked in yellow to highlight the changes.

MOTIONS
PUBLIC FORUM
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19. ADJOURNMENT - 7:20 P.M.

0098. Moved by: Councillor T. Zurakowski
Seconded by: Councillor D. Ogrodnick

That this Council do now adjourn.

CARRIED

/
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MAYOR GREG DIONNE ~ CITY CLERK

MINUTES ADOPTED THIS 16™ DAY OF MARCH, A.D. 2020.
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